Dear Comrades,

In a few days you will be receiving copies of the 1972 GI Movement Calender, which we mentioned we were doing at the conference. We had 1000 copies printed for less than \$300 and are sending them to all the projects and papers we have contact with. We had such a small number printed because we weren't sure of the response people would have to the calender and whether or not more than 1000 could be used.

The question at this point is whether or not more copies should be printed. If people feel that the calender can be useful as mass propaganda, and would like to see more copies printed, please let us know as soon as possible. If you'd like more calenders, also let us know how many more you think you can use. We'd like to make the decision about printing more by the end of January, so let us know one way or the other by then.

If more are printed, there's the possibility that some of the plates for different months could be re-done. The calender is by no means complete; we had pretty limited means to research dates. There was also a real lack of graphics in certain areas, the lack of graphics of the struggle of women in the military being the most noticeable. But since some changes can be made, if you have corrections, additions, or criticisms of the calender as it now exists, please send them to us quickly.

We hope you dig the calender, and we look forward to hearing from you about it.

Solidarity,

Skip Dave Matt

Cambridge

We sent you 10 copies.